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NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

Pursuant to the Oklahoma Const., Art. XXIX, § 3 Ethics Rules, the Oklahoma Ethics Commission hereby 
notifies you that it will be conducting a hearing on amendments and additions to the Ethics Rules. The 
hearing will take place on December 6, 2024, at 10:00 AM, during the regularly scheduled Ethics 
Commission meeting, in Room G-3 of the State Capitol Building, 2300 North Lincoln Boulevard, 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105. At the hearing, members of the public may provide oral argument, 
data, or views. 

At least five (5) days prior to the meeting, the draft amendments and additions to the Rules will be 
released on the Ethics Commission’s website. On release, the Commission will begin receiving written 
public comments by email at ethics@ethics.ok.gov or mail addressed to the Oklahoma Ethics 
Commission, Attention: Exec. Director, 2300 N Lincoln Blvd., Room G-27, Oklahoma City, OK 73105 

 


